
 
 

GOLDEN GATE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT FEE SCHEDULE 2024 
 

*Comprehensive Planning Review Partnership  $300/per project year 

Residential Rezone and Subdivision Review $100 per lot 

Secondary Driveway Permit Inspection $150/ per review 

Burn Permit Suggested Donation of $50 

Will-Serve Letter Suggested Donation of $50 

Cistern Re-inspection Suggested Donation of $100 

Defensible Space Inspection Suggested Donation of $75 

Non-Resident Response  Suggested Donation of $200 

 
*Comprehensive planning review partnership Includes: Initial will-serve letter, Initial residential 
sprinkler and fire alarm plan review, initial defensible space review, initial cistern inspection, 
initial driveway review. This flat fee is assessed annually until the project is completed; no 
additional fees shall be assessed during the time a residence is under a planning review 
partnership regardless of re-inspection requirements. The purpose of this partnership is to 
ensure safe building practices and code compliance within the Golden Gate Fire Protection 
District.  

Application: The plan review application shall include all plans, specification sheets, application form and 
the comprehensive planning review fee. The application form and fee shall be submitted, paid and 
approved PRIOR to work being started. The AHJ reserves the right to conduct an investigation and 
assess a Planning review partnership fee, as outlined in the Permit Fee Schedule if the above procedure 
is not followed.  

Two complete sets of drawings are required along with technical specification sheets for all construction 
applications.  

Approval Process:  

Following the fire department review, a letter may be sent to the applicant indicating items that require 
corrections. One approved set of plans or drawings will be returned to the applicant with the permit. 
These items shall be kept on site during construction. The applicant shall be responsible for corrections 
before receiving final acceptance and discharge from the partnership program.  

Components:  

All fire protection and life safety equipment shall be UL or FM listed and approved by the AHJ.  

 

 




